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We strongly oppose the effort to rezone this property. We purchased property in this area due in large part to the RR-5
zoning, because we value the rural character of this area. Already there are too many accidents at the intersection of
Old North Gate Blvd and Silverton Road; we do not need additional homes adding to congestion. Approving this
rezoning would set a poor precedent for other properties in the area, which would significantly change our
neighborhood and the surrounding area.

Barbara & E.J. Werner
2687 Reveille Drive
Colorado Springs CO 80921



